
  
   

 

24 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

2020 Student and Parent Surveys 

As part of our endeavours to gauge and enhance the quality of what we offer to your 
son/s and to yourself, we will once again be conducting an electronic student and 
parent/carer questionnaire survey.  

Boys in Year 7, Year 10 and Year 12 will complete the survey before half term.  All 
student surveys will be completed online in school during registration. All surveys should 
only take a few minutes to complete and are completely anonymous. 

A Parent/Carer Perception of School survey will also be available for you to complete via 
Insight and will be available before half term. I will contact you nearer the time with 
further details on how to complete this via Insight and I would be most grateful if you 
could participate in this survey. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S D Smallwood 
Head Master 

 


